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LD227 is a toxic bill which will sweep away the protections of life and parents. It 
allows for open ended ability for sex traffickers and abusers to bring their victims to 
Maine where they can be forced by their abusers to have terrible life-ending 
procedures. Women’s healthcare is important, but stopping the heartbeat of a viable 
unique human is never acceptable. Maine should not allow it, nor should the State of 
Maine ever interfere with other state’s laws and decisions. Gender affirmation goes 
against many psychological studies and medical studies, indeed transgenderism and 
other multi-sexual ideologies fall into severe mental health issues listed in the 
DMV-IV, allowing and promoting it is abuse of minors and should never be allowed. 
This bill will take away parent’s rights, and allow for the mental, physical, and 
spiritual destruction of the weakest citizens. 


